



PARISH OF ASH
ASH VALE WARD
NOTICE OF VACANCY IN OFFICE OF PARISH COUNCILLOR
Notice is hereby given pursuant to rule 5 of The Local Elections (Parishes and Communities) (England & Wales) Rules 2006, that consequent upon the resignation of Cllr Helen Gorham, a casual vacancy exists in the Office of Councillor for the Ash Vale Ward of the said Parish.
No election can be held as a result of the six-month rule. The next scheduled elections for this Parish will be held on Thursday 4 May 2023. The vacancy may be filled by the Parish Council by co-option and the co-opted member will complete the remaining term in office.
Tom Horwood
Proper Officer
Dated: 30 November 2022



